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NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PRO-EQUITY ANTI-RACISM (PEAR) 

EXTERNAL ADVISORY GROUP MEETING 

(Set for Wednesday, February 15, 2023, at 1 p.m.) 

 

Zoom: Click here to join the meeting 

 

RE: UTC Pro-Equity Anti-Racism (PEAR) External Advisory Group Meeting,  

Docket A-230001 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

You are invited to attend the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission 

or UTC) Pro-Equity Anti-Racism (PEAR) External Advisory Group meeting on Wednesday, 

February 15, 2023, at 1 p.m. 

 

Advisory Board Purpose 

The PEAR External Advisory Group is made up of interested members of the public, external 

partners, and utilities whose purpose is to advise the UTC’s internal PEAR team in decision 

making around the agency’s implementation of its Pro-Equity Anti-Racism Strategic Plan (see 

Gov. Inslee’s Executive Order 22-04). 

 

Meeting 

The UTC is hosting the first virtual PEAR External Advisory Group meeting on February 15, 

2023, from 1 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. Attendees will have the opportunity to review the agency’s 

PEAR plan, learn about agency PEAR metrics, and participate in a discussion about group norms 

and roles.  

 

Interested persons can become a member of the advisory group by emailing pear@utc.wa.gov. 

 

You don’t need to commit to membership to attend the meeting. 

 

Join the meeting via Zoom, or by calling 253-215-8782 with Meeting ID: 898 8749 3003 and 

Pin: 074341.  

https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/89887493003?pwd=UE9wVm9ZUHN2WWhQRmJlczc2SWxuQT09
https://apiproxy.utc.wa.gov/cases/GetDocument?docID=3&year=2023&docketNumber=230001
https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/exe_order/22-04%20-%20Implementing%20PEAR%20%28tmp%29.pdf
mailto:pear@utc.wa.gov
https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/89887493003?pwd=UE9wVm9ZUHN2WWhQRmJlczc2SWxuQT09
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You can email pear@utc.wa.gov with any questions and learn more at www.utc.wa.gov/pear. 

Please click here for information about language access and reasonable accommodation. 

 
We look forward to partnering with you to create an antiracist Washington.  

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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